
 
 

 

 

 

CVFD Establishes Program to Help Vulnerable 
 

The Chino Valley Fire District is expanding our scope of service during the COVID-19 pandemic to 

help our most vulnerable Chino Valley residents.  The Chino Valley Fire District, in partnership with 

the Chino Valley Fire Foundation, established the Serving our Seniors (S-O-S) program to enable 

individuals at high risk of contracting COVID-19 to self-isolate. 

If you are a senior or a person classified as high risk living in the Chino Valley and are unable to 

leave your home for food, medication, or other essential services, we are here for you. 

The Chino Valley Fire District asks that you call us at 909-315-8850 or email us at sos@chofire.org 

with your request for service. A member of our team will take your call and ask a series of questions 

that include name, residence, phone number, and information about the service requested.  Fire 

District personnel and volunteers will do everything possible to fulfill your needs.   

The Chino Valley Fire District wants you to know that we are always here for you. Our personnel 

are thankful for the opportunity to help during these challenging times.  Together, we will get 

through this.  
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